ORDER OF CITY COURT OF CROWLEY

As the number of COVID-19 cases continues to rise, our
thoughts remain with all of those impacted by this pandemic.
Based on the Governor’s most recent proclamation, along
with that of Mayor Tim Monceaux and today’s Order from the
Louisiana Supreme Court, Crowley City Court’s offices will
remain closed to the public until May 4, 2020, to protect the
health and safety of our employees and the public. However,
our staff are still working and are available to serve the needs
of the legal community.

Please contact our office with any questions at 337-788-4117,
Monday through Friday from 8:00am to 4:00pm.

Our lobby is closed to the public, but the drop box in front of
Crowley City Hall, Court fax number 337-788-4149,

online payments@www.quickcourt.biz/crowley, and

the U.S. Postal Service @ P. O. Box 225, Crowley, LA 70527
are available ways to pay your fines or file court pleadings.

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we all
work together to minimize the impact and spread of the
COVID-19 virus.

s/ Judge M’Elise B. Trahan



